
February 21, 1961 

Mr, Igaiah Isaac 
Shapurkar 
No, 5 Busheri Building 
Jail Road North 
Cross Street 
Umerkhadi 
Bombay, India 

Dear Mr, Isaiah: 

Now that I have returned and are just about recovering from the 
fatigue of journey, I want to take this opportunity to thank 
you for all the kindness you extended to me during my stay in 
India, You have been a most faithful and intelligent recorder 
of my various lecturee and I shall always remain grateful to 
you for your service, 

IT am having mailed to you, under separate cover, a copy of 
Profeesor Gershom Scholem's “Major Trends in Jewish Mysticism," 
It should take some time to reach you, However, I know that 
when it does you will make good use of it, 

Regards to all my dear friends in Bombay. 

Sincerely yours, 

Rabbi Norman Lamm


